227 Goldhurst Terrace
London NW6 3EP

17" July 2017

Re Plane tree at 229 Goldurst terrace.

To whom it may concern.

We support Mr Robert Gold’s application to remove more than 30% of the above mentioned tree for
the following reasons.

1. The tree produces a huge amount of leaves which, when they fall, block our gutters and
drains. This has led to overflowing, which has caused water to penetrate the walls of our
house, requiring remedial work. This is an ongoing nuisance.

2. The tree casts a large shadow over our rear garden which means we get no sunlight on our
decking during a summer’s afternoon. This adversely effects the enjoyment of our property

3. We are prone to occasional very strong gusts of wind from the south-west. The effect is
amplified by the presence of tower blocks in that direction. Our property would lie in the fall
line. Cutting back the tree in a major way would reduce the risk of the tree, or a large limb,
falling on to our property. The tree has become very large and such an event could cause
considerable damage and/or injuries.

Yours sincerely

David Huyton

Catherine Browne




